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July 14, 2023 
 
 
 

ISSA 65 Assembly Meeting, Conference and Gala Dinner 
Habtoor Palace 
Al Habtoor City 

Dubai 
October 24th and 25th 

 
 
Dear ISSA National Association Members, 
 
The beautiful Emirate of Dubai is waiting to welcome the ISSA family between October 24th 
and 25th as the host city for the 65th ISSA Assembly Meeting, Conference and Gala Dinner. 
 
The sumptuous Habtoor Palace has been chosen as the place where it will all happen. 
Describing itself as a palatial jewel by the water, the Habtoor Palace Dubai is centrally 
located in the landmark lifestyle development on the banks of Dubai Water Canal.  
 
This is an important event in the ISSA Calendar because this year we elect a new ISSA 
President and three ISSA Executive Vice Presidents. Your attendance is therefore expected 
and required.  
 
The ISSA Assembly meeting will take place in the morning of Monday 23rd of October. We 
are delighted to announce that the ISSA Assembly representative from each National 
Association will be given free access to the ISSA 65 Conference and Gala Dinner that will be 
held on the 24th and 25th of October. Can you please confirm your attendance by email the 
ISSA Secretariat at secretariat@shipsupply.org   
 
Now that the Covid pandemic is over, we can all look forward to high level networking and 
debate at the main conference, Gala Dinner as well as the newly-introduced ‘ISSA Meet the 
Customer’ event which will pair ISSA members opposite specially invited procurement 
officers from the list of our ISSA Honorary Members of shipowners and managers. 
 
The ISSA conference will be held in the mornings of the 24th and 25th, with the ‘ISSA Meet 
the Customer’ being held in the afternoons, all guaranteeing two days of the best 
networking and business interaction. 
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The Gala Dinner, which will be held in the evening of Wednesday October 25th, is a firm 
favourite of ISSA Convention attendees and offers the perfect opportunity for excellent 
dining and socialising. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Saeed Al Malik 
ISSA President 


